
Vice President,  

Sea Global goodwill Ambassadors  

 

 

It is an honor to write this Welcome letter on behalf of the Organizing Committee of the Nursing 
Education 2020 conference which is organized by Meeting International. 

I look forward to welcome all the Speakers, Students, Sponsors, Researchers and Delegates at 
this premier event to discuss and create awareness about credited technical and beneficial 
research advances in the clinical, diagnostic and physiological aspects of Nursing Practice and 
Nursing education.  

See you at on March 16-17, 2020 at Berlin, Germany, which is a unique platform to study basic 
and advanced researches and treatments in the fields of best Nursing Education and Practice.  
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